
Newbold Surgery Patients Participation Group 
Minutes of the Meeting Thursday 19th March 2020 
 
 
Urgent Notice: 
We have been forced to cancel this month's PPG meeting due to the current 
Covid19 Pandemic.  It was felt that it is unsafe for members to meet face to face 
at this present time.  We will arrange the next meeting for Thursday 21st May 
2020 and apologise for any inconvenience. 
 
The practice is currently putting emergency measures in place to deal with the 
Pandemic and would like to reassure you all that we are here and continuing to 
look after our patients in the safest possible way. 
 
Guidance is coming through thick and fast.  Minimum attendance in surgery is 
currently recommended to avoid contracting the virus from direct contact with 
individuals who may or may not have symptoms. 
 
A more detailed update will follow and patients will be updated via social media 
and the practice website. 
 
 
Matters arising from last meeting: 
 
Signage of items purchased by PPG 
This will now be postponed due to infection control 
 
Book Sales 
These will now be removed from the waiting room due to infection control risks.  Sales 
will recommence as soon as it is considered to be safe 
 
Community Garden update 
The community garden project is now complete with vegetables being planted as we 
speak.  Look out for fresh produce later in the year! 
 
 
 
Proposed date of next meeting:- Thursday 21st May 2020 
 

 


